
LittleBigHelp observed the International
Street Children day on 12th April 2022 to
acknowledge the strength and resilience
of millions of street children across the
world. The day also recognize the
humanity, dignity, and defiance of street
children in the face of unimaginable
hardships
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We trust children have rights and
freedom to maintain and follow his /her
own religion. We are respectful to all
the religion. 
Three boys Rajesh, Rahim and Aslam
from our Boys Home today celebrate
"Roja" (Rituals in Islam) and pray for all
LittleBigHelp family. They also conduct
special prayer for all the friends ,
supporters and well wishers of
LittleBigHelp. Ramdaan MubarakRamdaan MubarakRamdaan Mubarak         

 " The children of today will make the India of tomorrow ”
Pandit Jawaharlal Nehru

Early in April, Rasmus Hammerich and
Lisbeth Wulff two accomplished Danish
actors visited Kolkata and most of our
community centers and both the Homes.
It was a great pleasure to have them.   
 They interacted with children,
adolescent girls, and boys. they
inaugurated a new woman-friendly toilet,
they had a delayed Holi celebration at
Girls' Home, and held a drama workshop
with the boys at Boys' Home.


